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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
 

SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL DISTRICT 
 

BOARD MEMORANDUM 
 

 

Date: June 13, 2017 

To: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 

From: Vincent Burke, P.E., Director of Utility Services 

Thru: Himanshu H. Mehta, P.E., Managing Director, Solid Waste Disposal District 

Prepared By: 
Stephanie C. Fonvielle, Recycling Education and Marketing Coordinator, Solid Waste 
Disposal District 

Subject: Landfill Closure and Collection Service Changes for the July 4th Holiday 

 
In observance of Independence Day, the main county landfill and the five (5) customer convenience centers will 
be closed on Tuesday, July 4, 2017. In addition, there will be no residential curbside services for recycling, garbage 
or yard waste on July 4th. The chart below provides information regarding collection services in unincorporated 
county and the municipalities. Residents may visit the Solid Waste Disposal District (SWDD) website at 
ircrecycles.com for more information.   
 

 
 
Beginning the week of June 10, 2017, the normal service schedule will resume. 
 

Informational Item 

http://www.ircrecycles.com/

